
NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES

120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040, St. John's, Newfoundland and Labrador, Canada, A1A 5B2

E-mail: dbrowne@bfma-law.com

2017-03-07

Mr. Dennis Browne, Q.C.
Browne Fitzgerald Morgan & Avis
Terrace on the Square, Level 2
P.O. Box 23135
St. John's, NL A1B 4J9

Dear Sirs/Madams:

Re: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro & Newfoundland Power Inc. - Net Metering
Applications - Request for Reply to Consumer Advocate Request for Hearing -
Filing Extension

This is further to the Consumer Advocate's request, received earlier today, to extend the filing
date for a reply in this matter to Friday, March 10, 2017. The Board will grant the filing
extension as requested.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Board's Legal Counsel, Ms.
Jacqui Glynn, by email, jglynn@pub.nl.ca or by telephone 709-726-6781.

Sincerely,

CBlcj

ecc Newfoundland&Labrador I-Ivdro
Ms, Tracey Pennell, E-mail: traceypennell@nlh.nl.ca
Mr. Geoff Young, E-mail: gyoung@nlh.nl.ca
NLH Regulatory, E-mail: NLHRegulatory@nlh.nl.ca
Newfoundland Power Inc.
Mr. Gerard Hayes, E-mail: ghayes@newfoundlandpower,com
Mr. Ian Kelly, Q.C., E-mail: ikelly@curtisdawe.com
NP Regulatory, E-mail: regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com
Consumer Advocate
Mr, Stephen Fitzgerald, E-mail: sftzgerald@bfina-law.com
Ms. Sarah Fitzgerald, E-mail: sarahf tzgerald@bfma-law.com
Ms. Bernice Bailey, E-mail: bbailey@bfma-law.com

Cheryl 13lundon, Director of Corporate Services and Board Secretary
Tel. 709-726-8600 / Website: www.pub.nl.ca / E-mail, cblundon@pub.nlca
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